
 

 

08th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Re: Year 8 Parents' Evening (0121-24NWI) 

 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening will take place in school on Thursday 15th May 2025, from 

4:00pm to 6:30pm.  

This is a fantastic opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers to discuss their 

progress throughout the academic year and to find out the areas of focus for the 

remainder of the academic year.  

On the evening, parents / carers and pupils will be able to collect a printed report from 

reception. 

For specific pupils, there will also be the opportunity to meet with Miss Howlett, DSL and 

Mental Health Lead, and members of our SENDCo Team. 

As this event is face-to-face, appointments are not required. However, we do expect a 

high attendance and therefore advise parents / carers to arrive as early as possible to 

ensure you are able to meet with as many of your child’s teachers as possible. We 

encourage pupils to attend with their parents / carers. If pupils are not attending, please 

ask your child for a list of their teachers. 

As we do not have a large waiting area, we kindly ask that you do not arrive before 

3.55pm; arrival before this time may mean you are required to queue outside.  

If you have any questions or would like more information regarding the event, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school via main reception on Tel: 01325 380815 or email 

enquiries@longfield.nalp.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr N Willan 

Assistant Headteacher 
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